
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The DuPage Water Commission (the Commission) is seeking sealed 
proposals for Janitorial Services at the DuPage Water Commission. Interested firms 
should contact the Commission, 600 East Butterfield Road, Elmhurst, Illinois 60126, (P) 
630-834-0100 for a Request for Proposal document. The contract documents may be 
picked up at the office, mailed or e-mailed to interested firms. Sealed proposals are due 
BEFORE 1:00 P.M., January 2, 2020 at the Commission’s office listed above. A pre-bid 
conference of all prospective Bidder’s and/or their representatives shall be held at 
Owner’s office listed above on December 16, 2019, at 1:00 P.M. All prospective 
Bidder’s and/or their representatives are encouraged to attend the pre-bid conference. 
A valid government photo ID will be required to enter the premises.  

 


